
File No. 21-1398 
 
PUBLIC WORKS COMMITTEE REPORT relative to recognizing Kame Restaurant as the first Japanese-
owned business in Little Tokyo. 
 
Recommendation for Council action, pursuant to Motion (De Leon - O'Farrell): 
 

1. AUTHORIZE the Los Angeles Department of Transportation (LADOT) to fabricate a Historical 
Monument sign stating: “Kame Restaurant est. 1884 340 E. 1st Street First Japanese-owned 
business in Little Tokyo”.  

 
2. INSTRUCT the LADOT to install the double-sided sign on the streetlight pole located in front of 

the current property at 340 East First Street, Little Tokyo. 
 
Fiscal Impact Statement: Neither the City Administrative Officer nor the Chief Legislative Analyst has 
completed a financial analysis of this report. 
 
Community Impact Statement:  None submitted 
 
SUMMARY 
 
At the meeting held on December 8, 2021, your Public Works Committee considered a Motion (De Leon 
- O'Farrell) relative to recognizing Kame Restaurant as the first Japanese-owned business in Little 
Tokyo. 
 
After an opportunity for public comment was held, the Committee moved to approve the 
recommendations contained in the Motion, as detailed above. This matter is now forwarded to the 
Council for its consideration. 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
PUBLIC WORKS COMMITTEE 
 
 
 
MEMBER  VOTE 
BLUMENFIELD  YES 
LEE  YES 
DE LEÓN  YES 
O'FARRELL  YES 
KORETZ  ABSENT 
 
ME 12/8/21 
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